
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Advisory # 2023-A-003 

Infield Concourse (IFC) Primary Security Line (PSL) Move  

From: Airport Operations 

Contact: Nelson Tavares, Manager, Terminal Development and Activation 

nelson.tavares@gtaa.com, 416-776-5631 

Date: 2022-20-01 

The IFC will have its current PSL moved over three days on January 23/24/25. This PSL 

move will provide additional aircraft stand capacity.  

The Phases will occur as follows: 

Phase 1 – January 23/24 

 Apron Side PSL Fencing will be moved over two days.  

 Stands 529/530 will only be available for overnight parking from 1800-0530 on 

January 22/23/24.  

Phase 2 – January 25  

 Interior PSL will be moved from the current 527 to 529.  

 Exterior Gates 529/530/531 will be available for Aircraft Stand Parking.  

 Water Bowser Room will be available for Ground Handler Usage.  

Phase 3 – Mid-February (Estimated February 10) 

• Interior Lounges 527/528/529 will open and be available for passenger seating.  

• Gate 529 will be available as an Operational Gate.  

 

A
d

vi
so

ry
 


	Phase 1 – January 23/24
	Phase 2 – January 25 

